
 
  Thursday, 17th September, 2020 

Government official 

 

To whom it May concern 

Tejupilco, Mexico 

 

Dear person, we send our regards, the reason for our letter is because in our 
community there is a problem of noise pollution, this problem has been around 
since earlier times and that causes damage to our health and animals.  It’s causes 
by all the noises around us. 

 

This problem arises from the excessive number of vehicles and noisy objects that 
exist today. For example: the constructions, vehicles, telephones, music, voice, 
animals and everything that generates noise. Besides, this problem causes ear 
problems, lack of sleep, lack of concentration, headache, anxiety and depression. 
Previously, this problem wasn’t so common because there weren’t many buildings, 
vehicles or things that generated a lot of noise, but today it’s already quite 
common. 

 

 

It’s important that you provide a solution to reduce the problem. So, what we need 
to do? What solutions do you suggest? Therefore, we need to carry out activities 
without generating excessive noise, avoid using car and opt for alternatives such 
as bicycles, doing household chores at recommended times and protect some 
areas that are exposed to noise. 

 

We hope you take into account our proposals mentioned 

 

We appreciate your attention 

 

Team 5 

 


